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This Week….. 
 
This week we have continued learning our 
letters and sounds. In phonics we are learning 
to read words with 5 sounds such as ‘crisp, 
trust and crunch’. We have also learnt to read 
the tricky words ‘were, here, little, says’.   
 
 

In maths we have been learning all about one 
more and one less up to ten. The children have 
been showing one more and one less using lots 
of different representations.  

 
In our History we have been learning all about 
old and new transport and we have been 
looking at how bicycles have changed. We 
made a timeline to show the history of the bike 
and used some key vocabulary like old and new 
when describing them.  
     

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities.  

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Kirsten Huni 
Daffodils: Vinnie Walsh 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Make sure to check out our new summer menu on 
Seesaw. This has been updated for the summer 

term. 

 

Story of the Week 

School is closed on Monday 5th May. It will 
reopen on Tuesday 6th at 8.45am.   

 Sunny Weather  

As we enjoy the lovely sunny weather please can 
you make sure that your child brings a drink and 
has sun cream applied. The children can bring a 

named sun hat too.  

Thank you  

Monday School is closed 


